
         
 

 
 

BOPT/DT/18-19/         ……………. 
 

…………………… 

…………………… 
 

 Sub: One day workshop on Internship Program for Graduate and Diploma students on 05.10.2018.  
          
Dear Sirs, 
 

 Wish you all a HAPPY SEASON’S GREETINGS from BOPT (ER)! 
 

 At the outset I would like to convey words of appreciation to your organization for your continued 

participation in the skill development program for Graduate and Diploma Engineers under The Apprentices 

(Amendment) Act, 1973 & 2014. 
 

 You will agree that the growth of industries across all the sectors viz. manufacturing, services etc. is 

highly dependent on qualified technically skilled manpower. The human resource having engineering 

qualification forms the top and middle level management in any organization. Such resources is also 

required to be skilled appropriately time to time to familiarize with the technological advancement taking 

place very rapidly. The organization who spend on the skill development of the human resource generally 

gets high return on investment. Thus such expenditure on skill development is paid back to the 

organization. Of late the establishments are of the view that the engineering graduates passing out from 

technical institutions are not directly employable on the basis of this input, it has become paramount 

important to provide opportunities for industrial exposure to the students of engineering and diploma 

institutions. In view of this All India Council for Technical Education (AICTE) has formulated its 

Internship Policy for students of technical education programs viz. engineering & technology, pharmacy, 

hotel management & catering technology and applied arts, crafts & design. Ministry of HRD, Govt. of India 

has given their consent to the concept of Internship of technical students through Regional Boards of 

Practical / Apprenticeship Training. 
 

 Series of meetings with the officials of Regional Boards and AICTE, representative of M/s. 

Cognizant Technology Solutions Pvt. Ltd. have been conducted to develop the process flow of the 

Internship portal for enrolling establishments, students and institutions for effective implementation and 

monitoring of Internship for technical students.  
 

 The draft Internship Policy for technical students formulated by AICTE is available on the website 

of BOPT (ER) at www.bopter.gov.in. You are requested to spare some time to go through the same. To 

finalize the Internship Policy, implementation strategy and Internship portal, BOPT (ER) in collaboration 

with AICTE is going to conduct a Regional Workshop for all the stake holders on 05.10.2018 (Friday). The 

meeting shall be conducted at ……………………….. 
 

 We are pleased to invite you in the said program as per the schedule mentioned above to have your 

valuable inputs for the above mentioned purpose. You may also nominate suitable officials with the 

required inputs to attend the program. 
 

 Thanking you, 
 

          Yours faithfully, 
 

           Sd/- 

               DIRECTOR 

                BOPT (ER) 

http://www.bopter.gov.in/

